
I joined St Mary’s in 2014 and have taught in Year 1, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6.  I have 

been a member of the Senior Leadership Team since 2018. My current roles include 

coordinating Assessment and Religious Education across the school. I believe in a broad 

and balanced curriculum and strive to include opportunities for creativity across all 

subject areas to accommodate a diverse range of learning styles and enable all children 

to flourish.  

 

As a trustee of the charity Education West Africa, I was privileged to have the 

opportunity to visit Sierra Leone in February 2024. This was an inspirational and 

memorable trip and it was heartwarming to meet the children at our link school in 

Kenema. Despite the many challenges faced, the children that we met were cheerful, 

enthusiastic and showed tremendous pride in their learning. Since my visit, we have 

approached our fund-raising at St Mary’s with refreshed determination and look 

forward to continuing to support EWA with their future projects.  

 

Outside of school, I enjoy reading, cycling and walking in our beautiful local area, 

particularly on the beach! 


